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To Members of Parliament, 
 
I am lodging the submission to provide better protections for animals in Australia. 
I am in no way connected to rising or looking after animals or affiliated with animal party. Level 
of cruelty that main media reports is much to great to tolerate in progressive, humanistic society. 
I strongly oppose any cruelty acts against animals which are ingrain in meat and diary industries 
and on the farms.  
We need to help animals lo live their lives without pain, fear and brutality from humans. 
There are many who know exactly how and what to do, they will suggest legal changes. Listen to 
them, please.  
 
Kindest regards, 
Kamilla Borzeta 


